
Hi WHS Parents and Families, I hope everyone is staying positive and healthy.  Here is some important 
information regarding the upcoming week: 
 
Week of May 11th - May 15th 
Monday - ​Planning Day 
Tuesday - ​Day 3 
Wednesday - ​Day 4 
Thursday ​ –​ ​Day 5 
Friday ​– ​Wrap up Day 
 
Events/Important Information 
*Senior Q4 Progress Report grades closed on ​Friday, May 8th​.  Senior Q4 Progress Reports will be 
available in iPass on ​Tuesday, May 12th by 4pm.   
 
*Q4 Progress Report grades (for underclassmen) close on ​Friday, May 15th. ​  Q4 Progress Reports (for 
underclassmen) will be available in iPass on ​Tuesday, May 19th by 4pm.  
 
*Please contact your student’s guidance counselor if you are concerned about their academic progress.  
 
*​Click here ​ to view the “Principal’s Blog” which highlights student achievement as well as other 
happenings at Winthrop High School. ​  
 
*All students are expected to log-in to their virtual classes and on ​Tuesday, May 12th​ and follow the 
DAY 3 schedule.   The virtual learning will begin at 9am on Tuesday (see RL schedule in the RL Plan 
document).  Students can access the link to their classes through google classroom or schoology.  
 
*Q3 Report Cards are now available in iPass.  
 
*We encourage all of our students to activate their school gmail accounts by following ​these 
instructions ​.  ​Please note that students will still be able to access their virtual classes if their email is 
not yet set up.  
 
*For all information regarding Remote Learning at WHS (including student gmail accounts and 
chromebook support)  click ​HERE ​.  
 
*​2020/21 Student Schedules​ ​ Please contact your student’s Guidance Counselor if you have any 
questions or concerns regarding your student’s  2020-21 school schedule.  
 
*​Click here​ to view the Guidance Department’s Quarter 3 Newsletter. 
 
*Please follow me on Twitter ​@WinthropHS ​ for additional WHS updates/information.  
 
*If you know a parent/guardian that is not receiving these emails, please have them contact me at 
mcrombie@winthrop.k12.ma.us ​.  My weekly email updates can also be found on the WHS website by 
clicking ​HERE.  
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 


